EXHIBIT 35

Lauren Hollenbeck

From: KEVIN KWON <kykwon1432@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 1:24 PM

To: Community Development Email; bill.swettman@gmail.com; hspd@earthlink.net;
albert@alangelo.com

Subject: New Middle School on SHARP property

To whom it may concern:

Regarding the new middle school that I just heard that it's going be built on SHARP property
near our neighborhood, Knight Point, I must raise my humble voice to address the current and
future traffic issues.

The Payne Rd (aka nw 18th ave) is already congested with all the commuters from east side of
Prune Hills on only two lane traffics.

The location of the school being right at NW 18th Ave and NW Deerfern St. (main entrance to
Knight Point) would cause a very serious traffic congestion issues with school buses and student
commuter traffics on Payne Rd. Moreover it would cause a great inconvenience to all of us at
Knight Points and surrounding neighbors. I'm not sure when and how this plan was placed in
action without a public hearing that would address people's concerns.... And if the city of Camas
has a plan to improve the traffic situation as part of this plan we, all need to be heard thrua

of Camas regarding this matter...

Kevin Kwon

(Owner in Knight Points)
360-216-7560
503-381-9841



